Ve Vew Policy

The Committee on Undergraduate Affairs and Presi-
dent Pitzer deserve thanks and congratulations on the
recent change made in the Rice liquor regulations. The
new policy is reasonable and prudent, and it should elimi-
nate much winking and hypocrisy in the enforcement of
college rules.

We also believe that the colleges have sufficient
maturity to avoid abuse of the new rule.



